
Press Release 

 As a part of Swach Bharat Mission, Ministry of Parliamentary 

Affairs is observing Swachhata Pakhwada during 16th  April – 30th  

April, 2018.   

 In this connection today, the 23rd April, 2018 a new website of 

the Ministry of Parliamentary Affairs with Swachhata Logo was 

launched by the Secretary. Officers of the Ministry were present 

during the launch of the new website. 

*** 

 


